
Bedroom(s): Studio

Suite(s): 103

Commercial sq.ft: 483

Residential sq.ft: 437

Total sq.ft: 920

Unit 96 (lower)

COMMERCIAL
12’6” x 41’6”

COMMERCIAL
8’3” x 19’10”

COMMERCIAL
12’6” x 5’11”

UP

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

GROUND FLOOR

KINGSTON RD.N



DN

SECOND FLOOR

Unit 96 (upper)

DW

W/D

F

SLEEP/LIVING/DINING
12’7” x 15’6”

MEDIA
5’3” x 8’3”

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

N
KINGSTON RD.

SECOND FLOOR

Bedroom(s): Studio

Suite(s): 103

Commercial sq.ft: 483

Residential sq.ft: 437

Total sq.ft: 920



UPUP

COMMERCIAL

11’8” x 41’6”

Unit 98 (lower)

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

GROUND FLOOR

KINGSTON RD.N

Bedroom(s): 1

Suite(s): 105

Commercial sq.ft: 583

Residential sq.ft: 594

Total sq.ft: 1,177



LIVING / DINING

11’8” x 12’6”

BEDROOM

11’ x 8’9”

DN

W/D

DW

F

Unit 98 (upper)

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

N
KINGSTON RD.

SECOND FLOOR

Bedroom(s): 1

Suite(s): 105

Commercial sq.ft: 583

Residential sq.ft: 594

Total sq.ft: 1,177



F

DW

W/D

LIVING / DINING

12’10” X 16’10”

BEDROOM

8’6” X 12’4”

Suite(s): 309

 409

Interior sq.ft: 506

Balcony sq.ft: 24

Bedroom(s): 1

Unit 20

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

FOURTH FLOOR

THIRD FLOOR

N

KINGSTON RD.

KINGSTON RD.



Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

N

KINGSTON RD.

SIXTH FLOOR

SEVENTH FLOOR

KINGSTON RD.

EIGHTH FLOOR

KINGSTON RD.

Unit 33
Suite(s): 602

 604

 605

702

704

705

802

804

Interior sq.ft: 467

Balcony sq.ft: 24

Bedroom(s): 1

W/D

DW

F

LIVING/DINING

12’8” x 15’4”

BEDROOM

9’4” x 10’5”



W/D

DW

F

LIVING/DINING

12’8” x 15’4”

BEDROOM

9’4” x 10’5”

Unit 33
Suite(s): 502

 504

 505

Interior sq.ft: 467

Terrace sq.ft: 74

Bedroom(s): 1

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

N KINGSTON RD.

FIFTH FLOOR



KINGSTON RD.

THIRD FLOOR FOURTH FLOOR

KINGSTON RD.

FIFTH FLOOR

KINGSTON RD.

KINGSTON RD.

SIXTH FLOOR

N

Suite(s): 326

 425

 526

625Interior sq.ft: 473

Balcony sq.ft: 52

Bedroom(s): Studio

Unit 15

DINING
13’6” x 12’8”

W/D

DW

F

LIVING / SLEEP
9’1” x 9’9”

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.



Bedroom(s): 1

Suite(s): 1010

Interior sq.ft: 416

Balcony sq.ft: 80

Unit 14B

LIVING/DINING

9’4” x 18’2”

BEDROOM

8’6” x 12’2”

F

DW

W/D

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

N
KINGSTON RD.

TENTH FLOOR



F

DW

W/D

LIVING / DINING
12’8” x 15’10”

BEDROOM
9’4” x 10’4”

DEN
6’ x 6’

Suite(s): 303

 305

403

405

Interior sq.ft: 529

Balcony sq.ft: 24

Bedroom(s): 1 + Den

Unit 18

KINGSTON RD.

THIRD FLOOR

FOURTH FLOOR

KINGSTON RD.

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

N



Suite(s): 324

 423

 524

623

718

815

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

Interior sq.ft: 546

Balcony sq.ft: 48

Bedroom(s): 1

Unit 13

LIVING / DINING

12’6” x 17’3”

BEDROOM

9’ x 10’8” W/D

F

DW

KINGSTON RD.

THIRD FLOOR FOURTH FLOOR

KINGSTON RD.

FIFTH FLOOR

KINGSTON RD.

KINGSTON RD.

SIXTH FLOOR

N

SEVENTH FLOOR

KINGSTON RD. KINGSTON RD.

EIGHTH FLOOR



DINING/LIVING

15’9” x 15’4”

BEDROOM

8’6” x 11’6”

DW

FW/D

Interior sq.ft: 541

Terrace sq.ft: 44

Unit 78
Bedroom(s): 1

Suite(s): 904

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

N
KINGSTON RD.

NINTH FLOOR



DEN
6’2” x 6’1”

BEDROOM
11’9” x 8’3”

LIVING / DINING
15’1” x 10’6”

F

W / D

DW

Bedroom(s): 1 + Den

Suite(s): 806

Interior sq.ft: 600

Balcony sq.ft: 25

Unit 65

N

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

EIGHTH FLOOR

KINGSTON RD.



DW

F

W/D

DEN

6’ X 6’

BEDROOM

8’9” X 11’4”

LIVING / DINING

12’8” X 18’1”

Bedroom(s): 1 + Den

Suite(s): 513

Interior sq.ft: 563

Balcony sq.ft: 25

Unit 24B

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

FIFTH FLOOR

N KINGSTON RD.



Interior sq.ft: 565

Terrace sq.ft: 37

Unit 41
Bedroom(s): 1 + Den

Suite(s): 622

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

KINGSTON RD.

SIXTH FLOOR

N

DW
F

W/D

BEDROOM

12’1” x 9’1”

DEN

6’0” x 6’6”

LIVING/DINING

16’0” x 11’0”



DW

F

DEN
6’ x 6’6”

BEDROOM
9’6” x 11’8”

LIVING/DINING
12’9” x 16’10”

W/D

Interior sq.ft: 592

Terrace sq.ft: 149

Unit 48
Bedroom(s): 1 + Den

Suite(s): 617

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

KINGSTON RD.

SIXTH FLOOR

N



DEN

6’8” x 6’2”

BEDROOM

8’9” x 12’

LIVING/DINING

18’10” x 13’1”

F

DW

W/D

Unit 26
Suite(s): 315

 415

 515

Interior sq.ft: 605

Balcony sq.ft: 25

Bedroom(s): 1 + Den

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

KINGSTON RD.

THIRD FLOOR

FOURTH FLOOR

KINGSTON RD.

FIFTH FLOOR

N KINGSTON RD.



Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

KINGSTON RD.

SECOND FLOOR

N

Bedroom(s): 2

Suite(s): 201

Interior sq.ft: 766

Balcony sq.ft: 108

Unit 11

MASTER
BEDROOM

11’6” x 9’

LIVING / DINING

10’ x 22’ BEDROOM

9’ x 9’2” W/D

F
DW



F

DW

Unit 25

KINGSTON RD.

THIRD FLOOR

FOURTH FLOOR

KINGSTON RD.

DEN

6’8” x 6’2”

BEDROOM

8’9” x 12’

LIVING/DINING

12’4” x 18’4”

W/D

Suite(s): 314

 414

 514

Interior sq.ft: 598

Balcony sq.ft: 19

Bedroom(s): 1 + Den

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

FIFTH FLOOR

N KINGSTON RD.



DEN

6’5” x 6’0”

BEDROOM

8’8” x 11’11”

DINING/LIVING

12’6” x 14’1”

W/D

F

DW

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

KINGSTON RD.

THIRD FLOOR

FOURTH FLOOR

KINGSTON RD.

Unit 27
Suite(s): 316

 416

 516

Interior sq.ft: 639

Balcony sq.ft: 19

Bedroom(s): 1 + Den

FIFTH FLOOR

N KINGSTON RD.



DEN
6’7” x 7’4”

BEDROOM
8’11” x 11’4”

LIVING / DINING
12’9” X 22’1”

DW

F

W/D

Suite(s): 317

 417

 517

Interior sq.ft: 689

Balcony sq.ft: 25

Bedroom(s): 1 + Den

Unit 28

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

KINGSTON RD.

THIRD FLOOR

FOURTH FLOOR

KINGSTON RD.

FIFTH FLOOR

N KINGSTON RD.



F

DW

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

KINGSTON RD.

THIRD FLOOR

Unit 29
Suite(s): 318

 518

Interior sq.ft: 800

Balcony sq.ft: 34

Bedroom(s): 2

LIVING/DINING

10’5” x 16’6”

MASTER
BEDROOM

8’6” x 16’4”

BEDROOM

8’6” x 9’

W/D

FIFTH FLOOR

N KINGSTON RD.



DW

F

W/D

BEDROOM
8’5” x 7’10”

LIVING/DINING
11’9” x 19’8”

MASTER
BEDROOM

8’8” x 11’10”

DEN
7’8” x 7’3”

Interior sq.ft: 655

Terrace sq.ft: 224

Unit 44
Bedroom(s): 2 + Den

Suite(s): 613

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

KINGSTON RD.

SIXTH FLOOR

N



BEDROOM

9’6” x 10’

DEN

6’ x 6’

LIVING/DINING

12’7” x 14’7”

F

W/D

DW

Interior sq.ft: 594

Terrace sq.ft: 152

Unit 49
Bedroom(s): 1 + Den

Suite(s): 618

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

KINGSTON RD.

SIXTH FLOOR

N



MASTER
BEDROOM
9’8” x 10’

LIVING / DINING
11’8” x 17’9”

BEDROOM
9’ x 8’3”

F

DW

W/D

Bedroom(s): 2

Suite(s): 712

Interior sq.ft: 630

Terrace sq.ft: 120

Unit 59

SEVENTH FLOOR

N

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

KINGSTON RD.



BEDROOM

9’ x 11’-1”

MASTER
BEDROOM

8’ x 15’-3”

W/D

F

DW

DEN

6’11” x 6’5”

LIVING / DINING

16’11” x 17’-10”

Bedroom(s): 2 + Den

Suite(s): 807

Interior sq.ft: 755

Balcony sq.ft: 25

Unit 66

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

N

EIGHTH FLOOR

KINGSTON RD.



BEDROOM
11’5” x 9’4”

BEDROOM
10’ x 7’6”

MASTER
BEDROOM

8’10” x 10’8”

LIVING / DINING
13’7” x 21’8”

W / D

F

DW

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

N

Bedroom(s): 3

Suite(s): 910

Interior sq.ft: 910

Terrace sq.ft: 46+359

Unit 72

KINGSTON RD.

NINTH FLOOR



Unit 93

LIVING/DINING

21’5” x 18’6”

BEDROOM

11’9” x 8’3”

DEN

9’1” x 6’8”

BEDROOM

9’8” x 10’6”

MASTER
BEDROOM

9’6” x 10’9”

DW

F

W/D

Bedroom(s): 3 + Den

Suite(s): 1007

Interior sq.ft: 1,062

Terrace sq.ft: 494

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

N
KINGSTON RD.

TENTH FLOOR



BEDROOM
9’3” x 8’6”

LIVING / DINING
11’6” x 27’10”

F

UP

DW

W/D

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

Bedroom(s): 2 + Den

Suite(s): 111

Interior sq.ft: 1,228

Terrace sq.ft: 119

Unit 08 (lower)

GROUND FLOOR

KINGSTON RD.

N



MASTER BEDROOM
11’6” x 14’7”

DEN
7’2” x 9’5”

DN

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

Unit 08 (upper)

KINGSTON RD.

SECOND FLOOR

KINGSTON RD.

SECOND FLOOR

Bedroom(s): 2 + Den

Suite(s): 111

Interior sq.ft: 1,228

Terrace sq.ft: 119

N



F

UP

DW

LIVING / DINING / MEDIA

19’9” x 14’3”

Bedrooms(s): 2 + Media

Suite(s): 112

Interior sq.ft: 795

Patio sq.ft: 160

Unit 09 (lower)

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

GROUND FLOOR

KINGSTON RD.N



DN

MASTER
BEDROOM

10’6” x 9’3”

BEDROOM

6’ x 13’4”

Bedrooms(s): 2 + Media

Suite(s): 112

Interior sq.ft: 795

Patio sq.ft: 160

Unit 09 (upper)

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

N KINGSTON RD.

SECOND FLOOR



Bedroom(s): 2 + Den

Suite(s): 113

Interior sq.ft: 970

Patio sq.ft: 183

Unit 10 (lower)

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

GROUND FLOOR

KINGSTON RD.

N

UP
FDW

W/D

DEN
6’3” x 7’4”

LIVING / DINING
13’10” x 17’2”



BEDROOM

7’5” x 11’7”

MASTER
BEDROOM

10’6” x 10’6”

DN

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

KINGSTON RD.

SECOND FLOOR

KINGSTON RD.

SECOND FLOOR

Unit 10 (upper)
Bedroom(s): 2 + Den

Suite(s): 113

Interior sq.ft: 970

Patio sq.ft: 183

N



Bedroom(s): 3 + Media

Suite(s): 1008

Interior sq.ft: 1,102

Terrace sq.ft: 287 + 91

Unit 84 (lower)

BEDROOM

11’5” x 7’6”

BEDROOM

7’1” x 11’5”

DINING/LIVING

16’3” x 15’7”DW

F

UP

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

N
KINGSTON RD.

TENTH FLOOR



Unit 84 (upper)

MEDIA

13’8” x 7’10”

MASTER
BEDROOM

12’10” x 9’6”

DN

W/D

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

N
KINGSTON RD.

ELEVENTH FLOOR

Bedroom(s): 3 + Media

Suite(s): 1008

Interior sq.ft: 1,102

Terrace sq.ft: 287 + 91



BEDROOM
9’3” x 8’3”

BEDROOM
11’3” x 8’10”

Bedroom(s): 3

Suite(s): 1009

Interior sq.ft: 1024

Balcony sq.ft: 60 + 100

Unit 85 (lower)

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

N

UP

KINGSTON RD.

TENTH FLOOR



Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

LIVING / DINING
11’2” x 17’2”

MASTER
BEDROOM
8’9” x 12’1”

DN

Bedroom(s): 3

Suite(s): 1009

Interior sq.ft: 1024

Balcony sq.ft: 60 + 100

Unit 85 (upper)

KINGSTON RD.

N

ELEVENTH FLOOR

W / DF

DW



Bedroom(s): 3 + Media

Suite(s): 1011

Interior sq.ft: 1,084

Balcony sq.ft: 60 + 100

Unit 86 (lower)

BEDROOM

10’5” x 9’4”

MEDIA

UP

W/D

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

N
KINGSTON RD.

TENTH FLOOR



Unit 86 (upper)

LIVING/DINING

14’3” x 21’6”

MASTER
BEDROOM

8’6” x 10’5”

BEDROOM

12’3” x 9’6”

F

DN

DW

Materials, specifications and floorplans are subject to change without 
notice. All floorplans have approximate dimensions. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. E & OE. Balcony 
depths vary depending on floor level locations.

N
KINGSTON RD.

ELEVENTH FLOOR

Bedroom(s): 3 + Media

Suite(s): 1011

Interior sq.ft: 1,084

Balcony sq.ft: 60 + 100
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